From: Denzi Rankine <

Sent: 20 February 2022 11:27
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2021/3225/P - objection

Dear sir/madam

T would like to object to this planning application in the strongest terms.

The mass, density and height of the six tower blocks of up to 19 storeys will have an overwhelmingly
adverse impact on the openness of the heath.

The proposal to construct up to 825 residential homes makes no provision for affordable housing.
There is almost no provision for green space within the development itself.

The proposed green corridor is mostly paved. There is a substantial missed opportunity to join up green
spaces between the heath and local communities.

On the basis of this poorly considered proposal please reject the application.
Yours faithfully
Denzil Rankine
31 Grove Place
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